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Contact: Ann Grimm, Executive Assistant
Public Utility District No. 1 of Whatcom County
(360)384-4288 ext. 27

NOTICE OF SPECIAL COMMISSION MEETING FOR
PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 1 OF WHATCOM COUNTY

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Commissioners of Public Utility District No. 1 of
Whatcom County (District) will hold a Special Meeting on Tuesday June 14, 2022 from 5:30 PM
to 7:30 PM at the Ferndale Chamber of Commerce, 2007 Cherry Street, Ferndale, WA.

The purpose of the Special Meeting will be to:

Attend a PUD/Port of Bellingham open house/informational meeting on current and future
Broadband Infrastructure Projects presented by staff. Two or more Commissioners may attend.
The PUD Commission will take no formal action during this event.

The open house is expected to last two hours.
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OPEN HOUSE

Come learn about current and future Port
and PUD broadband infrastructure projects!

Light refreshments provided

June 14th 2022 5:30-7:30pm
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